
Saint Teresa School 

September 22, 2023 
 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 
students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 
community, where all are challenged to learn and live 
by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 
develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 
for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 
• Saturday, September 23 

o CAL Basketball Registration, Flyer Below 
• Monday, September 25 

o Dress Down Day 
• Tuesday, September 26 

o Mass 
• Wednesday, September 27 

o Picture Day- STUDENTS MUST WEAR SCHOOL UNIFORMS 
o Information and Packs will be sent home with students the week before 

• Friday, September 29 
o Distance Learning Day 

• Monday, October 2 
o Saint Teresa Feast Day 
o Formal Mass 
o All Things Roses Fundraiser 
o Scholastic Book Fair Begins- schedule to go out next week 

• Tuesday, October 3 
o PTO Meeting at 5:00 pm 

• Thursday, October 5 
o High School Night for 8th grade students and families 

• Friday, October 6 
o Scholastic Book Fair Ends 

• Monday, October 9 
o NO SCHOOL- Columbus Day 

• Friday, October 20 
o Deadline for Shoe Fundraiser 
o Trunk or Treat 

• Wednesday, October 25 
o Distance Learning Day 

 

 

 



Principal Update 
 
Hi Everyone, 
 
We've had another great week at Saint Teresa's. Yesterday was Mercy Day, which is an annual event that is 
celebrated by Bayview Academy in honor of Mercy Foundress Catherine McAuley. In celebration of this very 
special day, Bayview Academy sent five student volunteers to Saint Teresa's school as volunteers. These wonderful 
young ladies - one of whom was a Saint Teresa School graduate - spent the day working with our students on our 
monthly STEAM project. This month's STEAM Project was the Black Box. With the Black Box activity, students 
were presented with a box that had some unidentified items in it and students had to use their senses to try and figure 
out what was in the box. It was a challenge to all! 
 
Tuesday was National Pirate's Day and of course we joined the festivities with our students dressing and talking like 
pirates. The parent council sponsored the event and brought our students Pirate's Booty Popcorn and gold coin 
candies for a snack. Thank you parent council! 
 
Our middle school has had two new courses introduced this year- Latin and Public Speaking.  The decision was 
made to offer Latin because research indicates that students who study Latin improve their vocabulary, reading and 
writing skills. Each week students are introduced to Latin root words and then they identify English word 
derivatives. Public speaking, though often dreaded, is an incredibly important communication skill. Because it is 
such an important skill, we have introduced it into our curriculum. Students seem to be having a positive response to 
both courses.  
 
This Wednesday, September 27th is picture day. Just a friendly reminder that students are to be dressed in uniforms 
(not gym uniform) as this picture will be going in the year book. Spring photos will be taken without uniforms. 
 
We will be holding a high school fair for middle school students on October 5th from 5:30 to 7:00. Present will be 
Saint Raphael, Mount Saint Charles, Bayview, La Salle, Saint Patrick's and Chesterton. Eighth graders planning to 
apply to Catholic high schools should plan to attend with their parents. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone! 
 
Sue Mansfield 
Principal  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Cross Country Team 
Congrats to our middle school boys cross-country team taking first for the second week in a row. All of our teams 

have represented STS well these past two weeks. 
 

 
 

 
Picture Day- Wednesday, September 27 

 
 

We are asking all students to wear their formal school uniforms (NO GYM UNIFORMS) for 
picture day. Students will be allowed to wear regular clothes for Spring Pictures.  

 
Order Packets were sent home earlier this week.  Students must bring this in on 

Wednesday and hand directly to LIFETOUCH.  
 

If you want to order online, you may at www.mylifetouch.com. Picture Day ID: 
EVT7RDNXG 

 
 
 
 

http://www.mylifetouch.com/


Pirate Day Recap! 
 

Thank you to our fabulous PTO and their organization of Pirate Day! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mercy Day 

 
Some cute photos from our Pre-K rooms! 

       



Trunk or Treat- Friday, October 20 
Registration form is attached to this email 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Shoe Drive 

 
 
 
 
 



September Lunch Menu 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



October Lunch 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Upcoming PTO Events 



 

 

    
 


